
     The Kratzer PTO is grateful to all who have put time and effort
into this unconventional year. Thank you for all your positive
attitudes, suggestions, and productivity. Our kids and teachers have
worked their way through many obstacles and the outcome is a job
well done. 
      Giving a high five to the parents and teachers who have joined
our PTO meeting(s) throughout the year. Your presence and input
made a difference. The PTO couldn't have gotten through this year
without any of you. 
  To Mrs. Aulisio, you did an amazing job keeping our kids safe,
educated, and connected. We look forward to a new year working
with you, no matter what it brings. Thank you Kratzer teachers and
staff for your continuous hard work and smiles. 
    For this coming year, we would like to welcome Allison as our new
secretary. We are happy to have her on board. Also, another special
thank you to all the parents who are coming back to help with
fundraisers and events. But it doesn't end there, we look forward to
seeing and meeting old and new faces as we will host in person and
Zoom meetings each month.
        Last but not least, we have an end of year survey as always. If
you could please take a few minutes to let us know your thoughts
and feelings, so we can connect with you and apply as many as
possible to 2021-2022.

The End Is Near

End of Year Survey Link:
https://forms.gle/Fhz4eMnBDgXrSkQk6 

Goodbye 2020-2021
School Year

Your Kratzer PTO

https://forms.gle/Fhz4eMnBDgXrSkQk6

